Year 6


Parent Summary 

Autumn Term
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English: 

Our focus in English this term will be on a range of fiction and non-fiction texts with links made to children’s learning about the Vikings, and using the text “Dragonology”. The children will learn to analyse texts to identify key features and use these to produce their own writing. The children will also focus on sentence construction, which will involve grammatical awareness and punctuation.  
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Mathematics: 

In Maths we will continue our work on number skills beginning with looking closely at place value. The children will revise all four operations and apply them to both arithmetic and reasoning questions. Fractions will also be revisited in the latter half of the term.
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Science:
This term in Science children will be looking at Living Things and their Habitats, focussing on classifying organisms. We will continue to develop skills of scientific enquiry including planning different types of investigations and accurately reporting results.
Computing Digital Literacy and Technology: 

This term we will be working on vlogging skills, via online school blogs and videos on Seesaw.
Art & Design Technology:
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In Art the children will create collages based on Vikings. They will study a range of work from different time periods and use elements of this to influence their own work. 
Humanities:
Our Topic this term will be Rule Britannia focussing on The Vikings. The children will learn about where the Vikings came from and why they chose to settle in England and the significant figures and key events that took place during the Viking period. This topic will further enhance pupils’ learning in English and will provide opportunities for research using a wide range of media.
PE:
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In PE we will be developing pupils’ physical fitness, co-ordination and skill level, whilst actively encouraging a positive attitude towards both themselves and others.  

PSHE: 
In PSHE this term children will be sharing our experiences from lockdown, and working together to rebuild our school community. 
Please remember that this is just a brief outline of this term’s plans and does not include everything the children will be doing. 
